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Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 843 AM

To: sbcob
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Good morning,

Please see attached letter to your Board of Supervisors regarding a project proposed to the
Wildlife Conservation Board for its May 25, 2023 Board Meeting that fall within your

jurisdiction.

Please distribute to appropriate staff. If you have any questions, feel free to contact the staff
person listed in the letter. You can find additional information on our upcoming meeting at

wcb.ca.gov.
County - Please reply to this email fo confirm receipt.

Sincerely,

Benjamin Ichimaru

Office Technician

Wildlife Conservation Board

Main WCB Phone: (916) 445-8448

Direct Phone: (916) 902-8218

Physical Address: 715 P Street, 17" Floor. Sacramento, CA 95814
Mailing Address: PO Box 944209. Sacramento, CA 94244-2090

vSt.ate‘ of Califor'nia
Wildlife Conservation Board
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Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
105 E Anapamu Street, Suite 407

Santa Barbara, CA 93101
sbcob@countyofsb.org

PROJECT FOR CONSIDERATION IN SANTA BARBARA COUNTY

Dear Board Members:

The Wildlife Conservation Board (WCB), in addition to other responsibilities, carries out
a program that includes the enhancement or restoration of fish and wildlife habitat, as
well as the development of public access facilities for hunting, fishing or other wildlife-
oriented recreational uses.

WCB proposes to consider the allocation of funds for a grant to one project in Santa
Barbara County at the next scheduled Board meeting on May 25, 2023. The project below
is listed on the Preliminary Agenda, available for your review at www.wcb.ca.gov under
News and Announcements.

« Ellwood Marine Terminal Restoration (Project ID: 2023004)

A more complete description of the project will be contained in the final meeting Agenda,
which will be available at www.wcb.ca.gov ten days prior to the Board meeting.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me
at (916) 212-5637.

Sincerely,
DocuSigned by:
Rebesea 9 . Jnie
1EADIBO41E6D476...

Rebecca J. Fris
Acting Executive Director
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Enclosure(s)

ec.  The Honorable Monique Limén
senator.limon@senate.ca.gov

The Honorable Gregg Hart
assemblymember.hart@assembly.ca.gov

Richard Burg, Acting Regional Manager
CDFW, South Coast Region (5)






